
Mr. Ara Nersesian 
47 Lee Road 
Livingston, N.J. 07039 

Dear r. Nersesian: 

December 18, 1974 

We gr atly appreciate your renewal ofyyour 
St. Vartan Stewardship, and your gift of 
$100 for that purpose. 

Our r ceipt No. 19737 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincer;tty 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


